

Warwick Road Bishop Auckland **DL14 6LS**

4 March, 2021

+44-(0)1388-60-33-59 +44-(0)1388-60-64-20 Fax: Email: <u>stannes.@durhamlearning.net</u>

www.st-annes-pri.durham.sch.uk

St. Anne's C.E. Primary School

Dear Parent/Carer,

I hope you are continuing to stay safe and well. I am writing to update you on more detailed arrangements for the full reopening of school on Monday 8th March. These are included in a new version of the Safe Return to School Parent Guidance attached to this email, together with the Home School Agreement.

I apologise for the slight delay in getting this to you, but the Local Authority generic Risk Assessment which schools use as a model of safe practice, was not released until Tuesday of this week. I have since based the latest version of the school's Risk Assessment on this. Each of the above documents will be shortly posted on the school's website.

As you can appreciate, it is crucially important for both the school and its wider community that the full reopening of St. Anne's is managed as safely as possible and to this end, can I urge you to adhere closely to the arrangements outlined in the Parent Guidance, particularly those relating to entrance and exit. Looking ahead, should national restrictions be relaxed, it is anticipated that there will be adjustments to the above and these will be relayed to you accordingly.

In the meantime, we are extremely excited to welcome all our lovely children back to St. Anne's on Monday, 8th March. As ever, please don't hesitate to email me on 1.sixsmith100@durhamlearning.net (01388 603359) or communicate via one of the staff team, should you have a query or require any form of assistance.

Yours sincerely, Mrs. Lynne Sixsmith (Head Teacher)

















